
October 25, 1971 
 
Board met at town hall. 

 
Haugo met with board and presented his plan for an airstrip and houses and hangars on 
Sorenson farm.  Legal notice and public meeting to be held in two weeks. 
 

Mr. and Mrs. Art Fredrickson applied for a permit on a two acre plot on Pryor farm.  
Their proposal was for a mobile home on a basement foundation.  A motion by Wacther 
to allow this, but no more until vote at annual meeting would decide the future course in 
similar cases. 

 
Gil Gilbertson presented the plan for a new courthouse in Rosemount.  The board went 
on record as favoring this site by resolution. 
 

Maurice Johnson was selected chairman of Eureka Committee. 
 
Farmington Fire Department was to be paid . 
 

Kenneth Miller was granted a garage permit. 
 
Geo Sauber to be paid $35.00, Noel Holt to be paid $35.00 snow fence.  


